
 No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/GM (Pers)/2013                    DATED:12.12.2013 
 
To 
 
The General Manager (Pers.). 
BSNL Corporate Office, 
NEW DELHI-110001 
 
Sub:   Revision of seniority of some SDE (T) as per their position in the select panel–

Reg. 
 
Ref.: BSNL CO letter number 56-03/2012-Pers (DPC)/09 dated 08.10.2013 
  
Sir, 
 On the subject and reference cited above, kindly find enclosed herewith a 
representation received from Shri Hem Raj Bhati, SDE, Staff No. 109583, Rajasthan 
Telecom Circle regarding revision of the seniority in the cadre of SDE (T). 

 
It is requested to kindly examine the above case and do the needful at the earliest. 
 
Thanking you,          
 

 Yours Sincerely 
           -sd- 
             (Prahlad Rai) 
                  General Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


